Dear Employee,

I am giving you this letter today out of concern that recent changes made to the American healthcare system have gone far past providing insurance to the uninsured. I am worried the Affordable Care Act is holding back job growth, making it difficult for our nation to have a true economic recovery.

A national physician organization, *Physicians for Reform*, is leading a fight to advance a patient-centered, fiscally responsible alternative to the Affordable Care Act. Their plan would remove the burdensome regulations on American businesses that limit job growth.

You can learn more about this effort by visiting <u>www.PhysiciansForReform.org</u>. Please, consider joining this effort.

Sincerely,